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Three siblings, a three-year-old male, eight-year-old female, and ten-year-old female were abducted by 
their non-custodial grandmother. Due to the grandmother’s history, the children were believed to be in 
danger. A law enforcement officer recognized the vehicle from the AMBER Alert.  The children were 
located safely. 

 


